
DUKE Powim GOMPANY
P.O. Box 33180

CIIAHLOTTE, N.C. 28242
IIAL 11. TUCKER TELEPIRONE

vu:= reassorwr (704) 37a-4.%
WE:( 5. EAR eMopt;("r104

June.12, 1985

Document Control Desk
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Subject: McGuire Nuclear Station, Unit 1
Docket No. 50-369

Gentlemen:

On May 8, 198*, it was discovered that an operations group procedure did not
specify to cottpensate hydrogen concentration in containment as given by the
hydrogen analyzer due to temperature since the sample lines were not heat
traced. This has been determined to be reportable with a report due June 7,
1985. Due to the extensive investigation, this date was not met. The investi-
gation is continuing, and the report will be submitted by June 21, 1985. If

you have questions, please contact Jerry Day at (704) 373-7033.

Very truly yours,

k.$. fh[
Hal B. Tucker

JBD/mjf

cc: Dr. J. Nelson Grace, Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900

1NPO Records Center
Suite 1500
1100 Circle 75 Parkway
Atlanta, Georgia 30339

M&M Nucicar Consultants
1221 Avenue of the Americas
New York, New York 10020

Mr. W. T. Orders
NRC Resident Inspector
McGuire Nucicar Station

American Nucicar insurers
e/o Dottie Sherman, ANI Library
The Exchange, Suite 245
270 Farmington Avenue
Farmington, CT 06032
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